Club of the Year

Competitive Programing Club
Selected by the Associated Student Government

This year’s recipient for Club of the Year is the Competitive Programming
Club. This club was chosen because of their variety of activities for the
Santa Barbara City College student body. Included among these were job
interview workshops, International Collegiate Programming Competitions
and lectures covering an array of topics. The ASG recognizes that this club
connected with students in a challenging time. They demonstrated diverse
outreach and excelled in bringing SBCC students together in an
extraordinary academic year. They are to be praised for their
accomplishments and success. Congratulations!



